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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
Thank you for message in response to supporting this very important movement and 
I fully understand your request to support the scheme.  Unfortunately, due to the 
operational issues we currently face and the economics in lighting up council 
properties externally the team who manage our properties have advised they will find 
it difficult to help at this time. 
  
They have suggested lighting up a number of rooms in core offices such as County 
Hall if that would suffice.  Neil Clutton has sourced some coloured gels and a 
number of internal lights which could be used to do this.  I welcome your thoughts if 
you feel this will suffice at this difficult time. 
 
 
 


